
 
 
 
 
From: Tamara Mcintyre <Tamarac@southwestfreight.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2025 12:27 PM 
To:  
Cc: Inland Dept. <inland@empirecfs.com>  
Subject: NEW ORLEANS 
 

Hello, 
 
Please note due to current weather conditions in New 
Orleans our office will be closed on Tuesday 01/21/2025.  

Pending the weather conditions we will possibly be closed 
on Wednesday 01/22/2025 as we continue monitoring 

closely.  Please note our office emails/messages are not 
monitored. 
 
 
 
“Effective Immediately: $25.00 + FLATBED fee will apply for truckers 

not dock high. The fee is determined by the size of the shipment” 

Thanks, 

Tamara McIntyre 

Import/Export Coordinator 

 

 
Southwest Freight, Inc. 

12301 Old Gentilly Rd. 

New Orleans, LA. 70129 

Tel: 504-241-0903 
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